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Steward Election Results 
 
OPEIU members elected Mary Collins and Cathy Cleveland as new OPEIU Stewards. 
 
That gives us 4 stewards including Celia Martinez and Allyson Hayes (who is currently 
on leave).  
 
Thank you for your interest in serving as a union steward. 
 
Please let Ida know if you have questions.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ida Kovacic, Union 
Representative, Ida@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x117 
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